
District #3 Community Policing Advisory Committee 

Meeting Summary 

Nov 23, 2016. 

Two members have attended the BCCPA Symposium and brought lots of 

information on Safe Community building, Elder Abuse, Technology and scams, 

Healthy aging, Caregivers and restorative justice.  

The CPAC members participated in the Festival of Lights and shared the table with 

ICBC at the Edmonds Community Centre. The line up was never ending because of 

the interactive activities that got the attention of children and youth. 

One of our members was recognized for her 20 years of Service at the Volunteer 

Appreciation Dinner which was very much appreciated by the attendees. Another 

CPAC member has been appreciated by the Block Watch for keeping the area 

safe.  

A member recounted a situation in which a citizen reportedly spotted a firearm 

near the showers in one of the Locker rooms. Thankfully it was discovered to be a 

toy gun and not a lethal weapon. 

Our Police representative was unable to attend the meeting due to an incident 

that took place outside of the Community Police Office while the meeting was in 

progress. He will be updating the report in our upcoming meeting on Jan 25
th

. 

I am happy to report that CPAC #3 will have their own tent with our own banner. 

 

Tazul Ali 

Chair – CPAC District 3 


